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Term 2 Week 2         This week’s expectation:  Wear full school uniform with pride           Tuesday 2 May 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
3/5  - Girls’ Cricket 
5/5  - Zone Cross Country 
9/5  - Soccer Gala Day 
10/5 – Boys’ Cricket 
11/5 – Mothers Day Stall 
11/5 – Hunter Soccer Trials 
19/5 – National Walk Safely 
          to School Day 
22/5 – P&C Meeting 7.00pm 
24/5 – GRIP Leadership  
14-17/8 – Stage 3 Excursion 
 

 
 
Canteen Days: Monday 
         Wednesday 
             Friday 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop is open  
every Friday morning 8.30am 
– 9.30am. (EFTPOS Cash or 

Service NSW Back to 
School Vouchers)  

 
 
 
 
 
Please check our SkoolBag 
App for updates daily. 
This is the easiest way to 
stay up-to-date with 
school events, last minute 
notices, newsletters and all 
school communications. 

1. Download the app 
2. Create an account 
3. Add our school  

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.gloucester-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Anzac Day Town Service 
 

A very special day! Thank you to all the students who joined 
us last Tuesday 25 April for the march as part of the 
Gloucester Anzac Day events. Our students did the school 
and community proud, both in the way they behaved and 
in the way they presented themselves. 
 
A special shout out to all the parents and carers who helped 
them to don their school uniforms for the event on a public 
holiday! 
 
Congratulations also to Justin, Isabella , Sienna and Corey 
for the way in which they led our school. 

 
 
Anzac School Service 
Our school leaders ran a poignant assembly last Friday to remember those who paid the ultimate sacrifice for our 
freedom and liberty. 
We had the privilege of being joined by Mr John Salter, Mr and Mrs Frank and Cath McGovern and Mr and Mrs Dallas 
and Sue Heard from the Gloucester Sub-Branch of the RSL as our special guests, along with piper Mr Ian Innes who led 
our guests in with the bagpipes. 
It was a lovely service, shared by some of our families who came along to join us. It was a time for all of us to pay our 
respects and learn a little more about what it is that we commemorate on Anzac Day. 
Our special guests also commented on the exceptional efforts of our school leaders and, more generally, the way all 
of the students behaved so respectfully throughout the service. – Rod Maggs, Assistant Principal (Stage 3) 
 

 



Gloucester Gorillas take on the region! 
Last term, we received an invitation to submit a school team into 
the Newcastle Permanent Online Maths Team Challenge off the 
back of our impressive results in the individual competition last 
year. 
 

Today, our self-named Gloucester Gorillas comprising Lily Sansom 
and Toby Kellehear took up the challenge and competed in this 
exciting event. 
  
We’ll keep you posted with results when they come to hand. 
Rod Maggs  
Assistant Principal (Stage 3) 

 
 
 
 

 
Canberra Excursion 
Please continue sending in the instalments for this trip in Term 3. Every little payment 
helps to keep you up to speed prior to the final payment next term. 
Thank you. 
Stage 3 Class Teachers 
 

 
 
 
 
Selective High School and Opportunity Class Placement Tests 
Three of our GPS Year 6 students will sit the Selective High School Placement Test on Thursday this week in an attempt 
to be selected into a class for high performing students in Year 7. We wish them all the best. Good luck! 
 

A reminder to those parents of Year 4 students considering opportunity class placement for 2024 that online 
applications must be completed by no later than 15 May 2023. This must be done by parents and cannot be done by 
the school on your behalf. 
  
If you require further information, please contact me at school. 
 
Rod Maggs  
Assistant Principal (Stage 3) 
 
 
 

 
GPS cricket teams aim to beat the March wet weather 
After some soggy weather at the end of Term 1, our girls’ and boys’ cricket teams are ready to 
face their first opponents of the 2023 PSSA Knockout Competition. 
 
The girls head off to Taree tomorrow to face Taree West PS and the boys have been re-scheduled 

to play Hallidays Point PS next Wednesday 10 May in Forster. 
 
Both teams are looking forward to their respective clashes and we wish them well in Round 1. 
 
Rod Maggs  
GPS Cricket Coordinator 

 
 
 



Year 5 Aurora College students head off 
to Ressie 

This week, our Year 5 Aurora students 
have headed off to their ‘Residential 
Camp’ in Narrabeen, Sydney to spend 
some time with their online classmates 
and teachers in person.  

This is the first time our kids – Kara, Max 
and Eli – will have met them and it will be 
an exciting time to do some activities 
together.  

Plans include a visit to the zoo, art 
activities, author talks, Bell Shakespeare 
shows, robotics sessions, subject lessons 
and masterclasses, with students in each 
grade undertaking a specialised program. 

The connections students make, and continue to maintain, while face to face at 'res' are a key feature of the Aurora 
College program.  

We are sure they’re all having a great time away. – Rod Maggs, Assistant Principal (Stage 3) 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 

 

 

 



 


	...
	Gloucester Public School Newsletter
	Opportunity  -  Innovation  -  Excellence


